

January 12, 2022

Brenna Murphy McGee Holyoke City Clerk 536 Dwight Street, #2 Holyoke, MA 01040

## 2021 ANNUAL REPORT

Dear Brenna,

As required by the City Ordinance for Marijuana Facilities Section 7.10.5.4c, please see below for a summary of the Company's current status and relevant activities, since being awarded a Special Permit for 110 Winter Street on September 3, 2019.

## Licensure

The following Provisional Licenses have been granted:

- Cultivation, Tier 4/Indoor MCN281364
- Product Manufacturing MPN281656

## Conditions of Special Permit

Though the Company is not yet operational, we attest that we are aware of, and will continue to comply with, all conditions of the Special Permit. We anticipate beginning construction this year.

Please feel free to contact me directly at helen@thehighendcannabis.com, or at 646-251-3662.

Sincerely,

Heien Gomez Andrews CEO, The High End

